
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BookShare Library 
Don’t forget that anyone can access our BookShare Library which is located 
on the playground next to the EYFS playground. There are a range   

 

 

 

 

 
Dear families, 
 
This week we had our SIAMs inspection. This inspection focuses not only on our Christian Distinctiveness but 
overall how our vision is enabling the pupils to flourish, on inclusion and wellbeing, how successful the teaching of 
RE is, collective worship and how we prepare children to be positive contributors to society through our personal 
development offer. The inspection was a positive experience for all involved and it was a pleasure for us to share 
what we do as a school. The report will be available in about three weeks and we will share this and the result with 
you when we receive it. I would like to say a huge thank you to the parents and carers who spoke to the inspector 
on the day and for the kind emails of support. These mean such a lot to the staff here. 
 
We are also proud to say that we achieved Safer School accreditation status once again last week. This process 
involves a visit to our site from Shropshire Council’s Crime Prevention Officer who looks at school security and 
personal safety, taking the voice of our families and pupils. Again this was a very positive experience and we are 
grateful to all who contributed to this! 
 
 
Best wishes, 
Samantha Hill 

Headteacher 

 

REMINDERS & NOTICES: 
• School Lunch Menu: 

Next week we will be on Week 1 Menu.  

• World Book Day: 

 

 

• Red Nose Day: 

 

 

Friday 1st March 2024 

Oakmeadow C of E Primary School, Long Meadow, Bayston Hill, Shrewsbury SY3 0NU 

 | admin@oak.mmat.co.uk  

 | 01743 875020 

 | http://www.oakmeadowprimary.co.uk/  

 | Office opening hours: 8.30am-4pm 
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